

# When Was The Outsiders Published

When Was The Outsiders Published

Downloaded from [www.everybodystreet.com](http://www.everybodystreet.com) by Thornton & Jovany

## DISCOVERING THE ORIGINS OF A CLASSIC: WHEN WAS THE OUTSIDERS PUBLISHED?

Few novels have captured the raw energy, heartbreak, and longing of adolescence as powerfully as S.E. Hinton's *The Outsiders*. For decades, readers have been drawn to the story of Ponyboy Curtis, Johnny Cade, and the ongoing struggle between the Greasers and the Socs. If you have ever picked up this beloved book, you have likely wondered about its history. The simple answer to the question "when was *The Outsiders* published" is 1967. However, the story behind that date involves a teenage prodigy, a publishing industry that was reluctant to take a risk, and a cultural shift that made the book an instant phenomenon. Understanding the context of its publication enriches the reading experience and reveals why the novel remains a staple in classrooms and book clubs around the world.

## THE DEFINITIVE ANSWER: WHEN WAS THE OUTSIDERS PUBLISHED?

*The Outsiders* was first published on April 24, 1967, by Viking Press. The author, Susan Eloise Hinton, was just seventeen years old at the time and still attending Will Rogers High School in Tulsa, Oklahoma. To shield her gender from early criticism that the book was "too masculine," she published under the initials S.E. Hinton, a decision that inadvertently added a layer of mystery to the author's identity. The novel was released as a hardcover edition, and it quickly gained traction among young readers who had never seen their own struggles reflected so honestly in literature.

The publication date is significant not only for literary history but also for the evolution of young adult fiction. Before 1967, novels written specifically for teenagers often dealt with sanitized, wholesome themes. Hinton's work shattered that mold by presenting gang violence, poverty, class conflict, and emotional trauma without condescension. The raw authenticity of the story resonated immediately, and the book has never gone out of print since that spring day in 1967.

## THE REMARKABLE STORY BEHIND THE PUBLICATION

To fully appreciate *The Outsiders*, it helps to understand how a teenage girl managed to get a major publishing deal in the mid-1960s. The story begins when Hinton was fifteen years old. Frustrated by the lack of realistic books about teenagers, she started writing her own novel. She drew heavily from her observations at school, where the social divisions between groups—much like the Greasers and the Socs—were deeply entrenched. The book was rough, honest, and unapologetic.

Hinton's mother introduced her to a literary agent, and the manuscript eventually landed on the desk of editor Velma Varner at Viking Press. Varner recognized that the novel was unlike anything else being published for young readers. It had gritty dialogue, morally complex characters, and a willingness to explore dark themes such as death, violence, and abandonment. The editors at Viking were hesitant at first, concerned that the content might be too intense for a teenage audience. However, they eventually decided to take a chance, and the rest is literary history.

# The Initial Reception and Immediate Impact

When *The Outsiders* was published in 1967, it received mixed reviews from adult critics. Some praised its honesty and emotional depth, while others worried that the violence and language would corrupt young minds. However, the reaction from teenagers was immediate and overwhelming. Letters poured into Hinton's home from readers who felt seen for the first time. Many said the book saved their lives, gave them hope, or helped them understand their own anger and sadness.

Within the first year, the novel sold tens of thousands of copies, and it became a word-of-mouth phenomenon. Schools began adding it to their libraries, and eventually to their curricula. The success of the book also launched Hinton into an unexpected spotlight. She became a reluctant celebrity, often feeling overwhelmed by the attention. Nevertheless, she continued writing, and her subsequent novels cemented her reputation as one of the most important voices in young adult literature.

## THE CULTURAL CONTEXT OF 1967: WHY THE TIMING MATTERED

Understanding when *The Outsiders* was published also requires looking at the world in 1967. The United States was in the midst of the Vietnam War, the Civil Rights Movement was at its peak, and the counterculture was challenging traditional norms. Teenagers were becoming more politically aware, and they were hungry for media that treated them as intelligent, complex human beings.

The novel reflected this shifting landscape. The Greasers are not simply "bad kids"; they are products of broken homes, economic hardship, and social indifference. Hinton did not moralize or offer easy solutions. Instead, she presented a world where violence has real consequences and where friendship and loyalty are often the only lifelines available. This resonated deeply with a generation that was questioning authority and traditional values.

Furthermore, the book was published during a transitional period for the publishing industry. Young adult fiction was just beginning to emerge as a

distinct category. Books like *The Catcher in the Rye* (1951) and *A Separate Peace* (1959) had paved the way, but they were often marketed to adults or advanced readers. *The Outsiders* was one of the first novels to be explicitly written for and marketed to teenagers, addressing their specific concerns in their own language. This pioneering role is why the book is often credited with launching the modern young adult genre.

## LONG-TERM LEGACY: ENDURING RELEVANCE AND ADAPTATIONS

Since its publication in 1967, *The Outsiders* has sold more than fifteen million copies worldwide. It is taught in countless middle and high schools, and it continues to appear on banned books lists, which ironically only increases its popularity. The novel has been translated into over thirty languages, proving that the themes of class division, identity, and brotherhood are universal.

# The 1983 Film Adaptation

One of the most important chapters in the book's legacy came in 1983, when a film adaptation directed by Francis Ford Coppola was released. The movie starred a young cast that included C. Thomas Howell, Ralph Macchio, Patrick Swayze, Rob Lowe, Emilio Estevez, Matt Dillon, and Tom Cruise, many of whom were launching their careers. The film introduced the story to a new generation and cemented iconic lines like "Stay gold, Ponyboy" in the cultural lexicon. The success of the movie also boosted book sales, leading to new editions and renewed academic interest.

# The Broadway Musical and Other Adaptations

In recent years, the story has been adapted into a stage musical that premiered on Broadway in 2023. The musical brought the emotional core of the novel to life through music and choreography, introducing the story to yet another audience. This enduring adaptability is a testament to the universal power of the characters and themes. Even though more than fifty years have passed since the original publication, the questions the novel raises about social class, empathy, and what it means to be a "hero" remain deeply relevant.

## WHY THE PUBLICATION DATE STILL MATTERS TODAY

You might ask why the exact date of a book's publication should matter to a modern reader. The answer lies in context. Knowing that *The Outsiders* was published in 1967 helps explain its raw, unpolished style. It was written before the age of trigger warnings, before the widespread use of therapy speak, and during a time when many adults preferred to ignore the struggles of teenagers. Hinton wrote from a place of lived experience, not academic detachment. That authenticity is part of what gives the novel its enduring power.

Additionally, understanding the publication timeline helps readers appreciate the book's impact on the genre. When *The Outsiders* was published, there was no established category of young adult fiction as we know it today. Hinton essentially created the template for the modern YA novel: a first-person narrator who is unreliable because he is young, a focus on social issues, and an ending that does not offer easy resolutions. Every contemporary YA author, from John Green to Angie Thomas, owes a debt to what Hinton accomplished when she was just a teenager herself.

## FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS ABOUT THE PUBLICATION

To further clarify the topic, here are some common questions readers have regarding the publication of *The Outsiders*:

# Was the book really written by a teenager?

Yes. S.E. Hinton began writing the novel when she was fifteen and submitted the manuscript to Viking Press at age sixteen. The book was released when she was seventeen. This fact has fascinated readers for decades and is often highlighted in discussions about the book's authenticity.

# Why did the author use initials instead of her full name?

Hinton used initials because she did not want publishers and critics to dismiss her work as a "girl's book." She believed that if her gender were known, the book would be treated differently, a concern that proved valid given the masculine tone of the narrative. The initials also helped her avoid unwanted attention at school, though that plan did not entirely work, as the book's success made her famous among her peers.

# Was the book banned after publication?

Yes. Almost immediately after it was published, *The Outsiders* faced challenges in schools and libraries. Critics objected to the violence, the use of slang and profanity, and the depiction of dysfunctional families. However, these challenges only increased the book's notoriety. Today, it is one of the

most frequently challenged books in American literature, though it remains widely taught.

## What edition should readers look for?

There are numerous editions available, including a 40th-anniversary edition published in 2007 and a 50th-anniversary edition published in 2017. These editions often include additional material such as interviews with the author, photographs, and essays. The anniversary editions are particularly valuable for readers interested in the historical context of the novel.

---

### CONCLUSION: THE TIMELESSNESS OF A 1967 CLASSIC

---

When we ask "when was *The Outsiders* published," we are not merely seeking a date on a calendar. We are exploring the birth of a cultural touchstone. S.E. Hinton's novel, first released in 1967, changed the landscape of young adult literature forever. It proved that teenagers were ready for serious, unvarnished stories about their own lives. The book's publication date is a marker of a pivotal moment in literary history, one that continues to resonate with readers of all ages. More than half a century later, Ponyboy's plea to "stay gold" still echoes in classrooms, on stage, and in the hearts of anyone who has ever felt like an outsider.

If you have never read *The Outsiders*, the best time to start is now—a testament to the fact that even though the publication date is fixed in the past, the story itself remains eternally present and urgently relevant.